

TRI - CITY Christian Academy

December 6, 2012

Dear TCCA Parent,

Enclosed is some exciting information concerning applying for possible scholarships, which may be available for New Hampshire students to attend non-public schools next year – and beyond. This new program may provide up to \$2,500 per student to cover tuition and other school expenses!

Hopefully this new school choice program, which was enacted during last year's legislative session, will have sufficient interest from us to ensure its continuance. The most important step we can take, as New Hampshire non-public school parents, is to get our applications submitted NOW!

Former TCCA families, who have left our school due to financial reasons, should by all means apply for this scholarship money. If granted, perhaps the scholarship award may allow consideration of re-enrollment at TCCA.

Please review this material, and submit your application as soon as possible. The system is first-come-first-served, so the earlier, the better.

Paul T. Edgar Administrator